Bath Charter Township September 2024 Newsletter

Visit www.bathtownship.us for more!

Save the Date: 2025 Tom King Memorial Junk Day

Tom King Memorial Junk Day has been scheduled for Saturday, April 26, 2025. More information will be available in February 2025.

Wiswasser Park Closure for Repairs

Wiswasser Park will be closed beginning Monday, September 23 through Sunday, September 29 for the replacement of the poured-in-place surface surrounding the playground.

November 5, 2024: General Election

The General Election will take place on Tuesday, November 5, 2024. Voters can visit Michigan.gov/Vote to see what is on the ballot in their jurisdiction. Registered voters can cast a ballot in any one of the following ways:

- In-Person Voting: Election day voting is November 5. Registered voters can cast their ballot in person at their designated polling precincts on Election Day.
- Absentee Voting: Registered voters can sign up to join the
 <u>Permanent Mail Ballot List</u> and receive a ballot by mail prior to all
 future elections. If you signed up for this list, you will automatically
 receive a ballot by mail.
- Early Voting: Early voting for registered voters will be offered for nine consecutive days, beginning on the second Saturday (October 26th) before the election and ending on the Sunday (November 3rd) before the election, for at least eight hours per day. Early voting sites in Clinton County are the DeWitt Township Hall and the Bingham Township Hall. These early voting sites serve all registered voters in Clinton County.

Residents can go to Michigan.gov/vote for further information and voter resources or contact the Clerk's Office at (517) 641-6728.



CONTACT US

Township Offices

(517) 641-6728 info@bathtownship.us www.bathtownship.us

Township Contacts

Ryan Fewins-Bliss, Supervisor rfewins-bliss@bathtownship.us

Brenda Butler-Challender, Clerk bchallender@bathtownship.us

Jennifer Wilson, Treasurer jwilson@bathtownship.us

Kate Hagerman, Trustee khagerman@bathtownship.us

Cheryl Kellerman, Trustee ckellerman@bathtownship.us

Jack Phillips, Trustee jphillips@bathtownship.us

Al Rosekrans, Trustee arosekrans@bathtownship.us

Karen Hildebrant, Superintendent khildebrant@bathtownship.us



@bathtwp

More On Back >

2025 Budget Recommendation

The Superintendent published the 2025 budget recommendation on September 1, 2024. As directed by the Board of Trustees, the Finance Committee will be reviewing the 2025 budget recommendation on Thursday, September 19 at 5:30 p.m. and Wednesday, September 25 at 5:30 p.m. at the Township Offices. These meetings will be open to the public.

Township Committee Vacancies

The Township has several Board, Commission, and Committee vacancies for resident members. A full list of current vacancies and an Application for Appointment can be found on the <u>Township website</u> or obtained from the Township Offices.

Cemetery Rules & Regulations

It is important that all cemetery rules and regulations be followed in order for the Township to properly maintain our cemeteries and to avoid damage to flowers, decorations, and other items. The following rules and regulations are some of the most commonly violated during the warmer months:

- Artificial flowers, shrubs, or similar ornamentation shall not be placed on the ground between April 15 and October 15. Artificial flowers may be placed in an urn if they are properly secured.
- Flowers may be planted only within 12 inches of the front of the monument or marker and under no circumstances will such planting be allowed outside the boundaries of the owner's burial space(s).
- The use of stone, limestone, woodchips, mulch, etc. is prohibited.
- Chairs, settees, and benches on lots are prohibited.

The full Cemetery Rules & Regulations can be viewed on the Cemeteries page on the <u>Township website</u>.

Sign up for free automatic withdrawal sanitary sewer payments!

Scan the QR code or visit www.bit.ly/3sLxY2r to fill out the direct withdrawal authorization form



